
February 2, 2025 

 

Dear Preschool families, 

 

February will be a bit of a short month for us with the February Break.  We 

will be exploring our emotions and friendships as we celebrate Valentine’s Day 

with our friends. 

 

Our Valentine’s Day parties will take place on February 13th & 14th. These 

parties will actually be our PINK Days as well.  For those who would like to 

distribute Valentine’s into the students’ mailboxes, take a peek at the names 

on the mailboxes or ask Teachers for names. 

 

We will have field trips to the Royal Saskatchewan Museum on February 6th 

and 7th.  Please let Teachers now if your child will not be attending.  The 

morning classes will tour from 9:30-11:30am, and the afternoon class will tour 

from 1:00-3:00pm.   We will have no school the week of February 17th to the 

21nd, as it is Family Day and a winter break. 

 

The Preschool is also hosting an Open House for future families, on Feb. 13th 

from 5-7:00pm.  If you know families looking for preschool enrollment in the 

coming years, send along this information.  There is no better advertising for 

us than your word of mouth! 

 

 

Upcoming dates to remember: 

February 6 & 7- RSM Field Trips 

February 13 & 14 – Valentine’s Day Parties/Pink Days 

February 17 - 21 – February Break-NO SCHOOL.  

 

Have a fun, family-filled February!  

Laura and Jodi 


